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Minutes 
Board Meeting 

Save Our Trails Annual Meeting 
Monday, March 16, 2015 

Westminster Church 
1100 Shasta Avenue, San Jose 

 
On this date, Save our Trails held its Fifth Annual Meeting. The hall was open to the public at 7:00 
pm, at which time members and friends enjoyed snacks and chatted with one another. During this 
time Members whose memberships had expired renewed their memberships, and voting 
members were given ballots, and cast their votes for officers and Members of the Board.  
 
The official meeting was called to order shortly after at 7:30 pm.  
 
SPEAKERS  
Larry Ames described the 40-year history of the much-used and much-loved Los Gatos Creek Trail.  
 
San Jose Trail Planner Sarah Fleming talked about the trial projects throughout the city.  
 
Alice Kaufman, Legislative Advocate of the Committee for Green Foothilds discussed saving land 
for parks and trails during a development boom.  
 
ADJOURNMENT  
The meeting was adjourned shortly before 9:00 pm.  
 
RESULTS OF VOTE  
Subsequent to the Meeting, Larry Ames, chair of the Nominating Committee sent the Board an 
email announcing the results of the vote as follows:  
 
There were 15 ballots cast, and everyone got at least 14 votes. There were no "No" votes cast.  
 
Joan Bohnett, Domingo Candelas, Heather Lerner, Jack Nadeau, Richard Silva, and Bertha Ward 
are all elected to the Board. Martin Delson was re-elected as Treasurer.  
 
The Nominating Committee is also elected: Garnetta Annable, Helen Chapman, Leslee Hamilton, 
Terry Christensen, and Larry Ames. 


